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ST JOSEPH’S UNIVERSITY

Ref :

Date :12-5-23
NOTICE

A few corrections were made in instructions to the students in the hall tickets on
Friday the 12th May 2023. All students who had downloaded the hall tickets on
the 1th of May 2023 are directed to download the hall tickets again and take a
new printout.
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